






Sydney Trains T4 lllawarra line. It will also ease commuter congestion that is likely to arise 
from population growth in the lllawarra and Wollondilly Shire areas. 

Both the Maldon - Dombarton rail line and the Blayney - Demondrille (Cowra lines) 
featured prominently in the NSW Freight and Port Strategy - November 2013. Council 
finds it astonishing that these projects no longer appear to have similar prominence in the 
NSW Draft Freight and Ports Plan. 

Thank you again for providing the opportunity to respond to the release of the NSW Draft 
Freight and Ports Plan. The Plans potentially play a vital role, not only in the progress of 
regional development and growth, but in optimising opportunities to reduce unaffordable 
congestion in the Sydney region. 

Cowra Council would welcome the opportunity to provide further information if required 
and looks forward to release of the final report. 

Yours faithfully 

Cr Bill West 
Mayor 


